THE

l QS T RU TH S E E KE R i Tel: (619) 239-9043

Post Office Box 2831

San Diego. California 9211

Fax: (619) 239-410t

January 16, 1991

Dear Jim,

This is to let you know that the editorial policy has
changed. We are no longer going to need the services

of a single editor. I feel the publication is too small
and we would be better off with an editorial board putting
forth the ideas and issues.

You are welcomed to stay on with us as a memeber of that
working board or you may choose to be a contributing guest
writer. Whatever, is best for you will be fine with me.

I sincerely feel we must broaden our writers scope so
that we appeal to the general reader. We have become
too hardcore scientific.

Enclosed is our check for $2,500, which will take care
of your services until January 31, 1991. Also, the check
for this month's Keyman Insurance payment.

We've done some good things together Jim. Hopefully, we

will continue on a more equitable basis to build freethought

together.

Sincerely,
o
’_/ -

Bonnie Lange
President

Freethinkers Publication Since 1873



